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Year 6 Graduation Ceremony
Dear parents

Term 4 is an exciting time for Year 6 students as they begin to farewell their primary school and prepare for
secondary school.  With this, the finality of their primary school years is celebrated at a Year 6 Graduation
Ceremony.

The Year 6 Graduation Ceremony is scheduled for Thursday, 8 December at Cranbourne South Primary School.

Over the past years, the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony has taken on many forms.

Historically the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony was overseen by a parent volunteer working party with relative
staff.  The PFA may contribute to elements relating to fundraising but the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony event
itself is not a PFA run event.

The upcoming CSPS School Fete/Fair held on Thursday 10 November is a co-led event between PFA and Year
6, to raise money for the school and to assist in fundraising for the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony.

I would like to thank PFA members of past and present for all their hard work in the manner in which they
volunteer their time, knowledge and contacts to ensure our children have memorable experiences at school.  If
you would like to contribute to the PFA please contact pfa_members@cranbournesouth.vic.edu.au.

One significant area of difficulty over the past few years has been COVID with the obvious challenges of finding
a suitable venue and the respective lockdown restrictions.  During these times, the decisions relating to the
graduation ceremonies was in the hands of the Principal, based on the health advice by the Department of
Education.

School Council has discussed the use of the Cranbourne South Primary School premises for the Year 6
Graduation Ceremony for several years.  With the finalisation of the Capital Works project, the plans for the
inaugural event can now take place in the new building.

With such a brand-new facility comes numerous exciting options available to make the Year 6 Graduation
Ceremony a bright, and shiny experience for all.

But, the Year 6 Graduation Ceremony cannot be possible without parent assistance.  If you are interested in
being part of a working party, please contact Pip Atherton pipa@cranbournesouth.vic.edu.au.

If you have any questions relating to decisions made about the Year 6 Graduation, please contact me.

Monique Corcoran
PRINCIPAL
Wednesday, 5 October 2022
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